

Tuesday 27th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Safety Curriculum Opportunities

As part of our commitment to the development of our children's knowledge of how to keep themselves and others safe, we have some exciting visitors to school this week.

On Wednesday and Thursday, Resolv, a drug education charity, will be coming into school to work with Year 6 to support their in class work around drug and alcohol, including the dangers of vaping.

In addition, we also have a visiting speaker, Paul Hannaford, who will talk with Years 4-6 on Thursday. Paul will cover the following aspects with each year group:

Year 4 – Friendships and Anti-bullying

Year 5 – Drugs and Alcohol

Year 6 – Knife Crime and County Lines

We hope that the children will find these sessions both interesting and engaging and that they will enhance their knowledge of how to keep themselves safe as they get older.

If you have any questions about these sessions, please speak to your child's class teacher in the first instance.

Yours sincerely,

Jennifer Doherty Co-Head of School



